From now until Christmas

Night Owls will be showing

ristmas films

every Friday.
Please book places
at the School office and remember

to pay in advance

to avoid a Late Payment Fee of £5.

All films will finish at approximately 5.10pm. Children
collected after 5.29pm will incur a

Late Collection Fee of £18.00




